
Weekly Calendar 
 
  Monday 2nd Office Closed  
                

  Tuesday 3rd    
  6:00pm    
        Sanctuary 
 

  Wednesday 4th   
          2:00pm     
                                                                                     With Karen Reimer in the Sanctuary  

  6:00pm     
                                                                                           Fellowship Hall 
                        

  Thursday 5th  
        6:15pm     
                                                                                        With Pastor Jesse in the Sanctuary 
 

  Friday 6th     Office Close  
 5:30pm    
        Sanctuary 
   

  Saturday 7th        Office Closed  
  

      Sunday 8th    
      9:30am     
        Fellowship Hall 

 10:00am   
        Foyer (Lobby) 

 10:30am   
Sanctuary  

  
 
       Church Office Hours 

               Tuesday -  Thursday 
         10:00am  -  4:00pm 

“Enter through the narrow gate.  For wide is the 
gate and broad is the road that leads to destruction, 
and many enter through it.  But small is the gate 

and narrow the road that leads to life,                  
and only a few find it.”  - Jesus 

Matthew 7:13-14 
 

Reverend Jesse Ragan 
 Lead Pastor  

 

December 1, 2024 
 
 

PO Box 1939 
Weaverville, California  96093 

Phone:  530-623-6154 
E-mail:  Secretary@Nazarenes.Net 

Website:  www.Nazarenes.Net 

  



Men, Come join us for    
Bible Study, Beverages & 

Donuts THIS Saturday, 
December 7, 2024 at 9am 

in the  Fellowship Hall 

 All teens who are in 6th—12th 
Grades are welcome to come join 
us from  6-8 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Enjoy dinner, songs, games, 

and a Bible Teaching.  

What’s Happening!  

The Soup Kitchen will resume 
January 22, 2025.     

 Enjoy the Holidays!  

What’s Happening!  

 Financial Stewardship Report for November  
    

Tithe Received                 $      17,505.00     Monthly Need  $  17,429.00 
Faith Promise Received       $       1,515.00     Monthly Need  $      970.00 
Local Needs Fund Received $            95.00  

Church Decorating Party 
We are asking for help TODAY after the service to 
Decorate the Sanctuary for Christmas!  Will you be 

able to join us?  

Come and enjoy a wonderful time of       
Fellowship and music with Steven 

Hughes on December 6th beginning 
at 5:30pm in the Sanctuary.  Please 
sign up to bring a side dish, salad, or 

dessert at the Welcome Center.   
Please let us know if you will be      

able to attend. 

The Church Office will be Closed from December 24th through January 6th  
in observance of Christmas and New Years!  See you Next Year! 


